
 

 

 

Addendum No.1 
Issued:  July 12, 2024 

RFP Name:  Chiller Replacement at William Chrisman High School  

RFP# 2024-PUR-019 

Below are answers to questions we have received (Answer in Red below): 

1. Could I have a copy of the equipment schedule for the chilled water   
pumps?  They're typically the last page of the mechanical portion of the 
drawings, many times labeled M500. 
 
Please go to on site and see what pumps we have and provide an exact 
match replacement.  We don’t have any architectural drawings for 
them. 

2. I am emailing you on behalf of Carrier Corporation to see if we can be 
considered an approved equal manufacture to provide a bid on the two 
subject Chiller Replacement Projects. 
 
No, we are requiring Trane for the replacement. 

3. The scope work calls for replacing (2) secondary pumps, but there are (3) 
secondary pumps.  Is your intent to just replace (2) of the (3) pumps?  If 
so, which (2)? 
 
Please include in the bid the replacement of all three secondary pumps. 

 

4. Attached are the individuals that came to the Pre-bid meeting. 




